CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON
MINNESOTA

DATE: 4/5/18

TO: Deb Smith

FROM: Bruce Bunker

RE: 8100 Knox Avenue South Public Easement Vacation
Hello Deb,

Attached with this memo is an application for vacating a public water reservoir, construction,
and slope easement for the property located at 8100 Knox Avenue South that has been
determined to be no longer needed. This easement vacation is necessary for the conveyance to
the City of a new storm sewer easement for the 2018-905 Penn-American Linear Stormwater
Storage Project.

Since this public easement vacation will be initiated by the City, can you have Jaime sign and
return the original application to my attention please?

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Bruce Bunker
Engineering
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